
Date eptember 29, 1969 

Memo 

From The Desk of 

Rabbi NORMAN LAMM 

Dear Kabbi Jung: 

Just a reminder about the announcement 
to the Congregation on the Shemini At- 
zeret for them to write to IWA expressing 
indignation at the lack of results so far 
in the release of the israeli hostages, 
and elso at the general conduct of TWA 
with regard to the hi jacking. 

by ’ Le 

be: Aaron Green 

P.S. -- Aaron: This is my 2nd or 3rd 

request.


